

THE GORDON BLACK MEMORIAL CAMP SPONSORSHIP FUND



Thanks to your support, over the past fourteen years gifts to the Gordon Black Memorial Fund have sent over 170 disadvantaged children to Wye Marsh's Camp for one week during the summer.

This year many children need our help. Please consider sponsoring a child for one week.

Thank you.
Margaret & Emily Black
& the Wye Marsh

Gordon Black, as an underprivileged child, did not have the opportunity to participate in summer camp. Margaret, his wife, felt that a summer camp sponsorship fund would be a wonderful tribute to her late husband. Gordon, Margaret and their daughter Emily enjoyed visiting the Wye Marsh as a family.

Your gift of \$135 will enable an underprivileged child in our community to participate and enjoy the wonderful experience of going to summer camp at Wye Marsh.

×	
	I would like to donate:
Name:	□ \$ 135.00
Address:	□ \$ 100.00
	□ \$ 50.00
	Other
Telephone:	Please make cheque payable
Email:	to: Friends of Wye Marsh